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June 5, 1996
Mr. D. R. Gipson
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
The Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-341/96002(DRP))

Dear Mr. Gipson:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 3,1996, in

response to our letter dated April 4,1996, transmitting a Notice of Violation

associated with Inspection Report No. 50-341/96002(DRP). L'e have reviewed

your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time. These

corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,

M. J. Jordan, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 7

Docket No. 50-341

cc: N. Peterson,
Supervisor of Compliance

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
Service Commission

Michigan Department of
Public Health

Monroe County, Emergency
Management Division ;
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PUBLIC IE-01 DRP

OC/LFDCB RIII PRR l
SRI Fermi RMB/ FEES 1100qa*A. B. Beach -

Qi' !"O'., . .. -.. iwi.. . . in. 6.. c - c. .m i .is-=/-i -e - c .ita .it==/.=> =-

0FFICE RIII
NAME ' Jordan /dph

DATE 06/ /96
0FFICIAL RECORD COPY

9606110010 960605 0
PDR ADOCK 05000341 \
G PDR


